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Dear Oregon Legislators,  

 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to the proposed property tax increase 

currently under consideration. As a constituent and taxpayer, I am deeply concerned 

about the potential financial burden this increase would place on homeowners in our 

community. 

 

While I understand the need for revenue to support essential services and 

infrastructure projects, I believe that raising property taxes is not the most equitable 

or sustainable solution. Many homeowners, particularly those on fixed incomes or 

facing economic hardship, would struggle to absorb the additional financial strain 

imposed by higher property taxes. 

 

Instead of resorting to tax increases, I urge you to explore alternative revenue 

sources and identify areas where government spending can be more efficiently 

managed. Additionally, I encourage you to prioritize measures that promote 

economic growth and job creation, which would ultimately contribute to a healthier 

and more prosperous community. 

 

I respectfully request that you oppose the proposed property tax increase and 

advocate for policies that prioritize the financial well-being of all constituents. 

 

Thank you for considering my perspective on this important issue. 

 

Sincerely, 

Thuy Nethongkome, RN, BSN 


